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Mr. James I O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303<

Re: RII:JP0
Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In response to IE Bulletin 82-04 concerning deficiencies in primary containaent
electrical penetrations, please be advised that no Bunker Ramo electrical
penetrations are installed or are planned to be installed in safety-related
systems at the Catawba Nuclear Station. This bulletin took approximately two
man-hours to investigate and respond to.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the statements set forth herein are
true and correct to the best of my knowledge.

Very truly yours,

f ALh.Tuct(t.7
Hal B. Tucker
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cc: Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Naclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector

Catawba Nuclear Station

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.

Attorney-at-Law
P. O. Box 12097
Charleston, South Carolina 29412

Palmetto Alliance
2135 Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205
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